
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 December 2021 15:31 
To:  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 502 508 HIGH ROAD RESTAURANT WARNING OBSTRUCTION 3 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please see attached letter. 
Regards 
Licensing Team 
Haringey Council. 
 


